
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



THIS  WEEK  AT  SAINT  PASCHAL  BAYLON  

MASS  AND  MEETING  SCHEDULE 
 

Monday, June 27, 2016, Saint Cyril of Alexandria, Bishop, Doctor of the 

Church 

Am 2:6-10, 13-16; Ps 50:16-23; Mt 8:18-22 

       9:00 a.m.     MASS: Lucille Frankford 
     11:30 a.m.     MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
     12:15 p.m.     MASS: Edward Shamrock 

       7:30 p.m.     Ramadan Dinner, Eymard Room 
        
 Tuesday, June 28, 2016, Saint Irenaeus, Bishop, Martyr 

Am 3:1-8; 4:11-12; Ps 5:4-8; Mt 8:23-27  

       6:30 a.m.      MASS: Mike Sweeny 

       9:00 a.m.      MASS: Pasquale and Antoinette Pellecchia  

     11:30 a.m.      MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
        
Wednesday, June 29, 2016, SAINTS PETER AND PAUL, APOSTLES 

Acts 12:1-11; Ps 34:2-9; Tm 4:6-8, 17-18; Mt 16:13-19 

       9:00 a.m.      MASS: Richard Fink  

     11:30 a.m.      MASS:  (St. Ann Shrine)  
     12:15 p.m.      MASS: Mike Sweeny 

                   
 Thursday, June 30, 2016, Weekday 

Am 7:10-17; Ps 19:8-11; Mt 9:1-8 

       9:00 a.m.     MASS: Stanley Wielkiewicz  

     11:30 a.m.     MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
         
                
Friday, July 1, 2016, Weekday  

Am 8:4-6, 9-12; Ps 119:2, 10, 20, 30, 40, 131; Mt 9:9-13  

       9:00 a.m.    MASS: Stanley Trampus 

     11:30 a.m.    MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
                         
 Saturday, July 2, 2016, Weekday 
Am 9:11-15; Ps 85:9, 10-14; Mt 9:14-17  

        9:00 a.m.    MASS: Sydney Margetts   

        4:30 p.m.    MASS: Kathleen and Simon Byrne  

          
 

Sunday, July 3, 2016, FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

Is 66:10-14; Ps 66:1-7, 16, 20; Gal 6:14-18; Lk 10:1-12, 17-20 

        8:00 a.m.     MASS: Frank Donia 

      10:00 a.m.     MASS: Anthony Cek 

      12:00 p.m.     MASS: Martha Gallito 

        7:00 p.m.     MASS: Joseph and Ned Shipman 
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PATRONIZE OUR BULLETIN ADVERTISERS - They make this bulletin 
possible for you for free.  Say you saw their ad at SPB! 

    

    



    

    

SAVE THE DATES  
 

• BIBLE CAMP:  June 27 – July 1 
 

• RAMADAN DINNER & GATHERING:  Monday, June 27, 7:30 
p.m. talk on the special meaning of the festival with the dinner, 
breaking the fast, at 9 p.m. in the Eymard Room.  Join with our 
Turkish American Friends – bring a dish to share! 

 

• ALTAR SERVER THANK YOU – ICE CREAM SOCIAL:  
Tuesday, June 28, 8 p.m. 
 

• NEXT INFANT BAPTISM: Sunday, July 3 at 10:00 a.m. 
 

• INDEPENDENCE DAY: Monday, July 4, 9:00 a.m. Mass; office, 
shrine and chapel closed for the holiday. 

 

• JUBILEE: Sr. Thomas Dacek, SND was one of the great teachers of 
SPB:  She is celebrating her 50th Jubilee at SND Center, Sunday, July 
10.  Please send her a card of wishes to:  2680 Stoney Ridge, Avon OH 
44011 
 

• SAINT ANN TRIDUUM:  July 24 – July 26 with special guest 
speaker, Fr. John Keenan, SSS, Provincial Vicar of the Province of 
Saint Ann - weekend Mass preaching, blessing of children, anointing 
of the sick, Monday & Tuesday 7 p.m. ceremonies.  (Please note the 
change of prayer leader.) 

 

• YEAR OF MERCY CONVOCATION:  3 Day event:  Friday, July 
29 – Sunday, July 31 here on SPB’s campus.  National speakers. 

 

• SOLEMNITY OF THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED 

VIRGIN Monday, August 15, 2016. Please note that this solemnity is 
NOT a holy day of obligation this year. Please also note that in our 
diocese, Masses after 4:00 p.m. on Sunday, August 14, 2016, should 
celebrate the Vigil of the Assumption.  We love our Blessed Mother!  
Join in the celebrations: 

o Sunday, August 14, 7:00 p.m. 
o Monday, August 15, 6:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 12:15 p.m., or 7:00 

p.m. 
 

• PARISH PICNIC:  Sunday, August 21, Noon Mass at Highland 
Heights Park 
 

• MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER RETREAT WEEKEND HERE: 
October 8-9 
 

• TRUNK OR TREAT: Sunday, October 23, 3:00 p.m. 
 

• TASTE OF THE TOWN: Saturday, November 5, 6:30 p.m. here at 
SPB.  We have 4 restaurants already – would you like your restaurant 
included?   

 



    

    

 

    

PASTORAL COUNCIL CORNER 
 

On the first Monday of June, Council met for a potluck picnic and a brief 
business meeting to end the fiscal year.  Amid clouds of fragrant smoke, Fr. 
Lane presided as host and grillmaster.  The many great contributions made for 
a delightful shared meal. 
 
The business portion included farewells and thanks to three wonderful 
members whose Council terms are completed:  Joe McCormack, chairperson, 
Kay Vincent, recording secretary and Moira Popelka, SPB School faculty 
representative.  Their faithful service and great contributions of time and effort 
to the parish are truly appreciated and will be missed.  We also welcomed a 
new member, Bill Horvath, coming to Council from the Finance Commission. 
 
Two finance related items were discussed:  

• The Spring Fling was very successful, due to the excellent planning    
and work of the committee:  bills are still being paid, and a full report 
will be published in the Bulletin, but the final profit may be as much as 
$10,000 more than last year! 

• The SPB School finances and budget for the new fiscal year are in 
such good shape that the usual subsidy from the parish will not be 
needed! 

 
Finally, Fr. Lane has been approached by representatives of the Legion of 
Mary, a national Catholic Marian organization, asking if there are parishioners 
interested in establishing a chapter here.  If you are interested in working to 
bring the Legion of Mary here, please contact Fr. Lane. 
Next Pastoral Council Meeting: Watch the Bulletin for the date of the 
August meeting.  
Deftly submitted by  Dan Lewis. 
    

    

 

    

    

COMMUNITY AT PRAYER - PRAY-ERS NEEDED!  ALERT 

Please be so kind to let Jennifer Bartlett <greygerbs@sbcglobal.net> know if 
you are able to become a regular participant in our Community at Prayer 
ministry - on these times that need immediate attention: 

• Monday 10 p.m. - 11 p.m. 

• Tuesday 1-2 p.m. 3-4 p.m. 

• Wednesday 12-1 p.m. 

• Thursday 10 -11 a.m., 11 - 12 p.m., 8-9 p.m. 

• Friday 12-1p.m., 4 p.m. – 5 p.m., 5 – 6, 7 – 8, 9 – 10 p.m.  

• Saturday 10 -11 a.m., 12-4p.m., 6 p.m. - 12 a.m. 

• Sunday 10 p.m.-11 p.m. 
The greatest need is Friday afternoon/evenings.  THANKS for your witness 
and prayers as we build up the Body of Christ and wait for Christ's return! 
    

    

    



    

CLOWN/HELPING HANDS MINISTRY 
 
The Clown and Helping Hands Ministry has been helping the homeless, not 
only on the streets but also people who have a roof over their heads but barely 
anything else.  There are many people who live at Villa Serena who need our 
help.  Villa Serena is a part of a government project called HUD.  Many who 
live there are in need of daily meals.  There is a woman who has to buy cancer 
medications that aren’t covered by insurance.  In order to pay for the pills she 
often goes without eating.  When I have brought Meals on Wheels to people 
there I have learned they plan to stretch the single meal out to use for several 
days. Not all the residents of Villa Serena are in this situation, but thank 
goodness we have volunteers helping those at the Villa who do need our help.  
We continue to do what Pope Francis has asked of the Church in this Year of 
Mercy by reaching out to those in need.  Thank you for your prayers and 
support. 
GOD IS GOOD ALL THE TIME.  ALL THE TIME GOD IS GOOD. 
    

P.S. We are in need of toilet paper and canned goods.  Also, if you need a 
handyman who also paints, contact Deacon Joe at 440-442-3410 ext. 108. 
 
    

YOUTH MINISTRY 
    

This week we are excited about our seventh annual Bible Camp. Our theme 
this year is Anchors Away With Christ, where we are going to be learning 
about what it takes to be a follower of Jesus, how we need to anchor 
ourselves to Him, what are the keys to heaven, and where our treasure is 
there is our heart. We have our biggest camp yet, with over 110 participants 
and close to 60 volunteers. We are so excited and can't wait to share our 
experiences at our amazing camp. Please keep our campers and volunteers in 
your prayers this week. Thank you to all those who celebrated summer with 
us at our pool party at Lyndhurst Pool. We are looking forward to our next 
outing on July 8 to Fun 'n' Stuff. For more information please contact Mrs. 
Mickol at emickol@saintpaschal.com. 
    

    

    

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE CHILDREN 

RECENTLY BAPTIZED AT SAINT PASCHAL BAYLON: 
 

Cayleigh Insana, daughter of Lawrence and Alyssa, Juliana Marie Ungrady, 
daughter of Andrew and Brittney, Sofia Natalie Brunello, daughter of Joseph 
and Ashlee, Jason Alexander Fitzwater, son of David and Iveta, Cassidy 
Pauline Cain, daughter of Brian and Cristen, Brady Joseph Guzman, son 
Brandon and Caitlain, Olivia Perez, daughter of Mark and Karen, Lachlan 
Brian McHugh, son of Brian and Colleen, Edward Anthony Detzel, son of 
Stephen and Nicole, Gabrielle Joan Cahill, daughter of Scott and Rachel, Jude 
Bollinger, son of James and Elizabeth, Joseph James Rizer, son of Michael 
and Tabitha.  
 

    

    



FROM THE PASTOR’S PERSPECTIVE 
  

13
th

 Sunday in Ordinary 
Time:  We begin the 
second part of the call to 
“take up our cross daily 
and follow Christ.”  Jesus 
is following his path and 
his followers are trying to 
be helpful.  Jesus, on his 
way to Jerusalem, goes 
from place to place and 
foreign lands, inviting 
others to the same 
journey.  This is our 
journey and we are 
encouraged, as always, to 
stay faithful to the path.   
 

Attend the Year of Mercy Convocation:  A special flyer is in the bulletin – 
please make a special retreat as part of your Year of Mercy devotion and enjoy 
this special weekend. 
 

Pope Francis has awakened our vocation to be of service, especially in this 
Year of Mercy.  We participate well in the corporal works of mercy, but here’s 
a look at the spiritual ones to work on these this summer: 
 

1. Council the Doubtful:  Encourage members of your family to belief, to 
love God and their faith.  There are so many things we cannot see for 
sure – just look at how we try to see into our bodies and experiment 
with healing and surgeries, etc.  Faith helps us deal with our doubts. 
 

2. Instruct the Ignorant:  Of course one could also become a PSR 
Catechist- but we need not look any further that ourselves and families.  
Look into the Catechism of the Catholic Church or good web searches 
to stay current and knowledgeable about the faith and the church. 

 
3. Admonish Sinners:  This is a tricky one – for we know how some may 

come off as “holier than thou.”  Gently, we are called to correct one 
another – in love.  Sometimes we have to say through our own witness 
how we learned, “God would forgive us for …”  Encourage folks to 
avail themselves to the sacrament of reconciliation and share how you 
enjoy the benefit of this sacrament and the grace that assists you in 
living a better life. 

 
4. Comfort the Afflicted:  Support one another through your presence, a 

call, visit, email or text.   
 

5. Forgive the Sinner:  Find this one hard?  Bring this person to be your  
intention for Mass.  When you see the priest break the bread during the 
Fraction Rite, allow God’s love to break through into your heart and 
the other person’s heart so that God’s love and presence will assist you 
in the healing process. 

 
 



 
 

6. Bear Wrongs Patiently:  Rather that telling everyone over and over 
again what happened and who erred, just be silent.  The LORD knows 
– that’s all that matters.  Again, silence can be golden and bring us 
peace rather than stirring up the heart over and over. 

 

7. Pray for the Living and the Dead:  Not only when we wake or go to 
sleep should we pray, but at other special times of the time.  Join in the 
“official” praying times of the church, with the Blessed Sacrament 
Community for Morning Prayer – when we join in the praise and 
prayers for the living and the day or Evening Prayer – when we pray in 
thanks for the day and remember those who have died.  We live in a 
special communion with heaven and earth:  come and pray in the 
presence of the Blessed Sacrament once a week, for a special 15, 30 or 
60 minute time of living this “communion” between heaven and earth 
in the real presence of Christ. 

 

Teen Choir Still Sings in the Summer:  Many things wind down for the 
summer, but, if your life is like mine, “it’s just getting started,” and the song 
“ain’t” true:  Summertime and the living is Easy!  There is even more things 
to do in the summer! 
 

One of the joys of my life is playing and singing with our Teen Choir.  Just a 
note that our Youth Group Teen Choir will continue to sing each Sunday at 
the 7 p.m. Mass.  We are blessed to have a dedicated group of singers- - more 
are always welcome!  Join in the practice before Mass, starting at 6:15 in the 
music area.  Roberta and I will be rotating as keyboardists for the summer 
months. 
 

Announcements for Mass?  Remember, this week Roberta Modica (our long 
time accompanist and director of the new 8 a.m. Choir Ensemble) will be 
writing and editing our petitions and announcements for Mass.  If you have 
something to announce or pray for during the Mass, please let her know at 
<robertamodica@juno.com>.  
 

See you Sunday at Mass - and keep up the great work! Bring a friend or two, 
tell them about our parish and share the Good News being lived out here at 
SPB.  Let us continue to pray for each other! 
 

In Christ our Eucharist, 

 
Reverend John Thomas Lane, SSS, ‘79 
Pastor 
 

WELCOMING COMMITTEE 
 

Stop by the St.Paschal Baylon table at Highland Heights Home Days on 
Saturday, July 23rd to say hello. Volunteers from various groups will be 
staffing the table throughout the day. Come and see what we have to share 
with the larger community. 
 

We will be hosting our annual Ice Cream Social on Sunday, August 28th after 
the 7:00 p.m. Mass. A free event open to everyone, and this year we will be 
raffling off a basket filled with special treats. 
 
 



 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT 
 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY COLLECTION – Sharing with God  
Sunday Regular Collection, June 19, 2016 - $19,360.00 
Manna Ministry Collection, $11,329.00 
 

Catholic Charities Appeal:  THANK YOU for supporting the campaign. 
 

Here is our parish summary as of May 31: 

• 2,596 parish families 

• 392 participated in the Catholic Charities appeal (that’s only 15%) of 
the parish 

• 392 pledged $139,291 with $94,384 received or paid already, making 
this 68% fulfillment of our parish goal, given to us by the Catholic 
Community Foundation of $143,564.   

• HELP US REACH OUR PARISH GOALS!!  Participate today and 
share the love! 

 

Summer Second Collections:  
Here is a chart to plan your tithing and your generous contributions to worthy 
causes: 

• July 3:  Repaying our roof loan, helping with ongoing 
maintenance 

• July 10: No second collection 

• July 17: Blessed Sacrament (SSS) Missionary needs in the 
Philippines 

• July 24: Saint Ann Triduum – supporting the needs of the SSS 
USA ministries 

• July 31: Helping Hands – assisting those who go out into 
northeast Ohio 

• August 7: Repaying our roof loan, helping with ongoing 
maintenance 

• August 13: Blessed Sacrament Community:  You help us with our 
continuing education, attending workshops, giving some of our men 
across this country sabbaticals and sharing our education with YOU.  
Thank you for supporting the SSS! 

 

SAINT PASCHAL TRAVELERS BUS TRIP 
Come join us on Wednesday, July 27, 2016 as we head to Mountaineer 
Casino, West Virginia.  We will leave Saint Paschal parking lot at 8:00 a.m. 
and arrive back approximately around 6:15 p.m. The cost is $30.00 per person 
(includes bus driver’s tip) and must be paid in full at time of registration. 
Please register in the church office. Please note there will be no refunds. 
HURRY AND SIGN UP!  

ALSO MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
 Join Fr. Lane on an adventure in nearby Canton, Ohio. On Wednesday, 
August 10, 2016,  we will leave St. Paschal around 8:15 a.m.  Included in our 
tour are: McKinley Monument, Museum and Library, Gervasi Vineyard tour 
and lunch included at Gervasi Vineyard’s Sala Isabella, a tour of Studio Arts 
and Glass with 10% off shopping coupon. Cost is $75 per person and includes 
all entrance fees, tastings and lunch at the winery, roundtrip bus ride and 
driver’s tip. Please sign up soon and COME JOIN THE FUN! 
    

    
    

 



    

    

 

PSR AND OTHER NEWS FROM THE PEKO’S 
     

    

PSR REGISTRATION:  

Forms are available from the Parish Office and on psr.saintpaschal.com.  To 
avoid a late fee, please register as soon as possible.  Early tuition rates for this 
year are $85 for 1 child, $155 for 2 children, and $230 for 3 or more children.  
Scholarships are available.  Additionally, our registration form serves as the 
emergency medical form as well as the media release form for your 
convenience.  Special note: Two years of sacramental preparation are 
required.  If you have a child entering 1st grade or 7th grade and are interested 
in them receiving their sacraments in 2nd and 8th grades the following year, 
please make sure to enroll them in PSR for this coming school year.    
Catechists and Classroom Aides Needed:  We need adult volunteers to be 
classroom aides and catechists for the 2016-2017 PSR school year.  If you are 
interested and available on Monday evenings, please contact George and Anna 
Peko at 440-442-3410 ext 107 or email psr@saintpaschal.com.   
INFANT BAPTISM CLASSES OFFERED: 

If you are interested in getting your child who is under the age of 7 baptized, 
please contact George and Anna Peko at (440) 442-3410 ext. 107 to sign up 
for a course on baptism.  The next class is Sunday, July 10 following the 10 
a.m. Mass. 
CONFIRMATION: 

Service Hours Logs and Confirmation calendars for 2017 have been 
distributed to the 2016-2017 PSR and SPB day school 8th graders.  If you have 
a child entering 8th grade in the fall of 2016 and would like him or her to be 
confirmed in 2017 and they have NOT received this information, please 
contact George and Anna Peko.  
    

    

 

PARISH ACTIVITIES 
    

    

CYO FALL REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN!  
We are offering girls volleyball and soccer for grades 3rd-8th, boys tackle 
football for 4th-8th, flag football for 1st-4th. Please register by clicking on the 
Athletics tab on the SPB school website. Then click on Athletics again, 
followed by sports registration to sign up via Sports Pilot. If interested in 
Cross Country please contact Kim Weybrecht at jayandkim25@sbcglobal.net. 
Any questions regarding the registration process can be directed to that email.  
    

 

 

AROUND THE DIOCESE 
 

 

SAINT VITUS PARISH SUMMER PICNIC JULY 17, 2016 

Plan on joining us at Sloenska Pristava, a recreational facility in Harpersfield, 
Oh.  There is no admission charge.  Mass will be at Noon with dinner after for 
$15.00.  For information call the parish office 216-361-1444. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

FIRST CATHOLIC SLOVAK LADIES ASSOCATION 

 Join us in our Annual Day of Recollection Tuesday, July 26, 2016 at Our 
Lady of Lourdes Shrine.  Lunch will follow the 11:00 a.m. Mass.  Tickets are 
$15.00.  For more information call Catherine Ruzinok at 440-406-9310. 
 

CAN YOU HELP OUR SENIORS HAVE SUMMER FUN? 

FAMILY FESTIVAL – JULY 16, 2016 

The annual Family Festival for the St. Augustine Health Campus takes place 
on Saturday, July 16th from 11:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. on the grounds of St. 
Augustine Manor at West 78th and Detroit.  Many volunteers will be needed to 
help throughout the day so our elderly and disabled residents can enjoy an 
afternoon of fun activities and summer-themed foods.  Can you “adopt-a-
resident” for the day and be someone’s buddy for the afternoon?  Volunteer 
opportunities abound before, during and after the event.  We need you to help 
make this day special for our deserving residents. 
 

CAMP CHEERFUL – AUGUST 14 – 19, 2016 

Residents from St. Augustine will once again return to Camp Cheerful in 
Strongsville where they will enjoy fishing, swimming, cookouts, sing-a-longs 
and much more.  Many volunteers are needed from 10a.m.-5p.m. each day, 
either individually or as a group.  St. Augustine is the only nursing home in 
the state of Ohio that takes its residents to both day and overnight camp for an 
entire week.   
Give just a few hours of your time and you’ll be surprised at what you receive 
in return!  Please contact Mary Gagen, Volunteer Coordinator, at 216-939-
7601 or mgagen@st-aug.org. 
 

 JESUIT RETREAT HOUSE   

 

Courage to Teach®: Renewing Your  Heart as an Educator. July 22-
24, 2016. Presented by Tony Vento & Deborah Zawislan Ph.D. Remember 
why you became an educator in the first place? Revitalize your spirit and 
passion as an educator. Based on work of Parker Palmer. All educators 
invited—preK to higher education—from public, private, charter, non-
sectarian, community and religious settings, including clergy and pastoral 
staff. CEUs & graduate credits pending.  Cost:  $270; financial assistance 
available. To register 
visit http://www.couragerenewal.org/events/couragetoteach-2016-oh/. 
Grace: Finding God In All Things - Day Retreat for Teachers / 

Educators. August 10, 2016. 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. Presented by Sr. Carol 
Anne Smith, HM. This retreat will provide a day of prayer and reflection in 
pondering how we find and respond to God in all things, even as we "run 
all the time" in our full day to days as teachers and administrators. Come 
individually or bring your staff. Teachers and administrators from Catholic, 
public and private schools are welcome. The day begins with coffee and 
pastry and ends with Mass. Cost: $40. (call for group rate). To register 
contact 440-884-9300 or visit www.jrh-cleveland.org. 
Spaciousness for Your Soul: Renewing Your Heart as an Educator. 
August 16, 2016. 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. Teachers and administrators from 
Catholic, public and private schools are invited to come away and fuel up 
for the coming school year! Come individually or bring your staff. Explore 
reflective practices that ground your year-round renewal, your resilient 
hidden wholeness in the midst of heavy demands. Cost: $40. (call for group 



rate). To register contact 440-884-9300 or visit www.jrh-cleveland.org. 
 

 
 
 
 

 YOUR PARISH STAFF – (440) 442-3410 
 

PASTOR:                                       Rev. John Thomas Lane, SSS, jtlanesss@gmail.com,   
                                                         ext 111 
PAROCHIAL VICAR: Rev. John Christman. SSS, 

jchristman@blessedsacrament.com, ext 110 
CHAPLAIN:  Rev. Lito Hitosis, SSS, Hillcrest Hospital,                              

litzky@lycos.com 
PASTORAL ASSOCIATES: Dcn. Joseph Bourgeois, SSS, for Social Justice, 

joeyappytheclown@yahoo.com, ext. 108 

 Dcn. Robert Bowers, for Marriage Preparation, ext 100 
PRINCIPAL:   Mrs. Carol Jansky, (440) 442-6766 
    cjansky@saintpaschal.com 
PRINCIPAL’S ASSISTANT:  Ms. Diane Raguz, draguz@saintpaschal.com 

ADVANCEMENT DIRECTOR: Mrs. Barb DiTurno, advancement@saintpaschal.com,  
              ext. 112 

ADMIN. ASSISTANT:   Mrs. Mary Beth Hallal, bulletin@saintpaschal.com, 
                                                         ext 103 
BUSINESS MANAGER:  Ms. Michelle Mazza, mmazza@saintpaschal.com, ext 101 
CATECHETICAL LEADERS:  M/M Anna & George Peko, (Baptism, Becoming Catholic                        

& PSR) psr@saintpaschal.com, ext. 107 
COMMUNICATION DIR.: Mrs. Kathy Pohlhammer, kathy@saintpaschal.com,  
                                                         ext. 109 
MAINTENANCE                          Mr. Roger Fisher,  Supervisor, rwfisher53@yahoo.com,              

ext. 100 
Mr. Jon Detzel, Assistant Maintenance Supervisor 
Mr. Labeeb Beggiani, Church Maintenance,   
beggianil@sbcglobal.net 
Mr. Vince Costanzo, Parish Office & School     
Maintenance, vjc27@sbcglobal.net 

    Mr. Stephen Ebersole, Weekend Maintenance 
MUSIC & LITURGY:   Mrs. Michelle Kitko, Interim 10 & Noon Choir Director, 
    mkitko@saintpaschal.com 

Mrs. Roberta Modica, Accompanist & 8 a.m. Choir 
Director,  robertamodica@juno.com 
Mr. Matt Parrotta, Senior Accompanist, 
mparrotta@me.com 

PARISH OFFICE: Mrs. Stefi Somrack, Monday – Thursday, Chief     
Receptionist, first shift,  

    parishoffice@saintpaschal.com, ext. 100 
YOUTH MINISTER: Evamarie Mickol, emickol@saintpaschal.com, Youth 

Room ext. 113 
 

Blessed Sacrament Community (SSS): 
• Rev. Paul Bernier, SSS, ext. 122 

• Bro. Allen Boeckman, SSS, Operations Manager 

• Rev. Roger Bourgeois, SSS, Saint Ann Shrine Chaplain, ext. 105 

• Bro. Gary LaVerdiere, SSS 
 

Sisters of Notre Dame (SND):  
• Sr. Mary Catherine, Caine, SND:  Professional Clinical Counselor, Cleveland Clinic 

• Sr. Regina Davala, SND:  Director of SND Associates 

• Sr. Carol Dikovitsky, SND: Provincial Leadership Team, Sisters of Notre Dame, 
Chardon 

• Sr. Pat Griesmar, SND:  Administrative Assistant, Villa Montessori Center, 
Cleveland 

• Sr. Jacquelyn Gusdane, SND:  President, Notre Dame-Cathedral Latin School, 
Munson 



• Sr. Donna Paluf, SND:  Associate Director, SND National Education Office, 
Chardon 


